From: Joe Blastick

Sent: Friday, April 12, 2019 6:22 PM

To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us>

Subject: [EXT] Deuel Harvest North-EL18-053 Comments

To the PUC Commission,
| attached my letter of opposition for the Deuel Harvest North Project. | have removed the live links as you requested.

Thanks for your consideration and time reading my thoughts.
Have a good day

Joe Blastick

Clear Lake, SD 57226





